
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 23rd September 2025 

 

Harvest Festival 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Our Foundation Stage, Year One and Year Two children will be celebrating with 

an assembly in school on Tuesday 7th October at 9am. Parents/Carers are 

invited to attend this. Please book your ticket using the ParentPay offer entitled 

‘FS and KS1 Harvest Festival’ by 11.59pm on Friday 3rd October. There will be 1 

ticket per child available due to limited seating in the hall.  

Our Key Stage Two (Y3-Y6) assembly will be taking place at St Mary’s Church 

in Ecclesfield on Thursday 9th October at 1.45pm. Parents/Carers are invited to 

attend. If you are able to support with walking the children to the Church, 

please let your child’s class teacher know.  

Please note that after the service the children will be taken back to school and 

dismissed in the normal way at the end of the school day.   

As part of our Harvest thanksgiving this year, we are supporting the S6 Foodbank 

which is a local charity supporting families with 

nutritionally balanced emergency food. Donations of 

any of the following items would be greatly 

appreciated. 

Please bring in any donations to school by Thursday  

23rd October 2025. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Robinson  

Head of School 


